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Dane County Credit Union Announces the Appointment of New Chair to Board of 

Directors 

 

Madison, WI -- After serving on Dane County Credit Union’s Board of Directors for 20 years, 9 

of the those being the Chair, Joe Guastella, has retired from the board. Jeff Heil, who has 

served on the board for the past 8 years, most recently as Vice Chair, was appointed by the 

board to succeed Mr. Guastella as the new Chair. 

 

“It has been a great honor serving on the board and representing the members of Dane County 

Credit Union,” said Guastella. “I am incredibly proud of what we have accomplished at this credit 

union over the years. I am confident in Jeff’s leadership and vision to continue making a positive 

difference for our members and our community.” 

 

Commenting on his appointment, Mr. Heil said: “I’m honored to accept the Chair of the Board 

appointment and look forward to continuing our credit union’s vision to provide our members 

with financial solutions to improve their lives.” 

 

In addition to the newly appointed Chair, other appointed officer positions include: Theola Carter 

as Vice Chair, Cody Davies as Secretary, and J. McLellan as Treasurer.  

 

About Dane County Credit Union 

Dane County Credit Union, a $200 million, full-service, not-for-profit financial cooperative, 

serves everyone who lives or works in Dane County and the surrounding counties. Dane County 

Credit Union currently has 4 branches in the Madison area with 20,000 members. To learn 

more, visit www.dccu.us. 

 

http://www.dccu.us/

